
Nebraska Center for the Education of Children 
who are Blind or Visually Impaired 

presents
Oh the Places You’ll Go Summer Camp

May 29-31, 2024
Location: Lincoln, NE

All school-aged students (ages 5-21) with visual impairments are
welcome to   

register & attend 

Oh The Places You’ll Go Summer Day Camp! 

Registration opens online  March 20th on NCECBVI’s website 
NCECBVI 2024 Summer Day Camp Registration

 Registrations are due by May 1. 

Space is limited to 20 students.
A waiting list will be created if more than 20 students register.

Questions?
Contact: Shana Kinnison   402-873-5172

skinnison@esu4.net

https://www.ncecbvi.org/
https://www.ncecbvi.org/summercamp

